
ANSWER to above from T)r. Osler. 

l~ror_,-; the Regius Professor of Uedic ine, Oxford. 

Dear Knopf, 

l:ind man. Thanks for ~rour le<::te!' of sympathy. 

cus;.-=r,~.;,~~. l4~ 
11th Jan. 1919. 

It has of course 

been a pretty hard business. So good o:f' you to send the book. It is nice to sPe 

bow active and helpful you have been in all the TuverculOi<is worlr of the war. 

Sincerely yours, 


